
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL BOARD INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 
 

 
Public Notice is hereby given that some members of the Whitnall School Board 
will be attending the Legislative Breakfast hosted by the school districts of 
Greendale, Greenfield, and Whtinall at Greenfield School District Administration 
Center on Friday, February 28, 2025 (9:00-10:30am). 
 
A quorum of members from the School Board may be in attendance at the above 
stated events.  However, no action will be taken by any governmental body at 
these events. 


